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1.0 SUMMARY

1.1. The Working Group, set up to consider derelict shops and the appearance of shop fronts in Clackmannanshire, has met and agreed its remit.

1.2. This report seeks the Committee’s agreement that this remit is appropriate.

2.0 RECOMMENDATION

2.1. It is recommended that the Committee agree the remit of the working Group as set out in Para 3.2 of the report.

3.0 BACKGROUND

3.1. At the meeting of the Regulatory Committee on 31st August, 2006, it was agreed that a Member Working Group should be set up and its first action should be to agree a remit which should be reported back to the Regulatory Committee.

3.2. At the first meeting of the Working Group it was agreed that its remit should be:-

”To look at vacant shops and the appearance and consistency of shop fronts across Clackmannanshire and how these might be improved”.

3.3. A Minute of the first meeting and a background briefing note is attached as Appendix 1 to this report.
3.4. The next meeting of the Group is scheduled to take place immediately after this Committee meeting.
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